
For more information or to customize an

experience, call us at 416-636-1656  or

email us at  info@theconcernedkids.com.

Like our 

BOOK US TODAY!

Are you a non-profit offering programs to children?  We would
like to hear from you!  We are exploring partnership opportunities.

programs?

Our team of artist facilitators will work with you to

customize an experience for your group.  Whether it is

5 children in a park or 35 children on Zoom, we will

create a safe, memorable and interactive experience

for them.  Contact us today for your free consultation.  

Invite us to your organization to facilitate
one of our programs!


